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Tel: 03-5286-3002 Fax : 03-5286-3500

E-mail : wsci-office@list.waseda.jp

https://www.waseda.jp/fsci/

Dear Sir/Madam,

The Faculty of Science and Engineering, Waseda University will decide whether a student can be
expected to graduate or not, based on the credits they have earned so far and the results of course
registration in the spring and fall semester. In case a student can be expected to graduate, the Certificate
of Expected Graduation will be issued between June 1st and around the end of October. In addition,
based on the course registration in fall semester, this certificate will be issued between November 10th
and the mid of February in following year.

Thank you very much in advance for your understanding and cooperation. Should you have any

further inquiries, please do not hesitate to contact our office.

Sincerely,

Faculty of Science and Engineering ,Waseda University
3-4-1 Okubo, Shinjuku-ku, Tokyo 169-8555
Tel: +81-3-5286-3002 Fax: +81-3-5286-3500

E-mail: wsci-office@list.waseda.jp

https://www.waseda.jp/fsci/en
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